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Paint night with Instructor Liz
Murphy was a success. Nearly
50 community members
enjoyed a night of painting
and socializing.

The annual Christmas Parade
went off without a hitch.
Thanks to a few volunteers,
Norway Parks and Rec was
able to pull together a float. 

November- December 2023

Paint Night with Liz Murphy

Christmas Parade

Tree Lighting at Butters Park

UPCOMMING DATES TO
REMEMBER

Feb. 22nd

Chair Yoga 

Bruce Fox Warming Hut Opens
Jan. 15

Winter Family Dance
Jan 27th

The Tree Lighting at Butters Park,
began with a parade of fire
trucks escorting Santa to the
Park. After we lit the Christmas
tree with magic dust, we
returned to the Fire Department
for yummy cookies and cocoa.

Family Open Gym

Ice-Skating Party

Jan-Feb

Jan-Mar
 

Family Yoga
Jan-Feb



Angel Tree
community

members made
christmas wishes
for over 20 kids
come tru this

Holiday season.

Gardens
Aglow Trip
Our Gardens
Aglow Trip to

Boothbay went
very well! Such
beautiful lights

and great
company!

Our first annual Gingerbread
Decorating event brought in
over 40 community members,
who socialized and shared
supplies to make creative and
delicious looking gingerbread
houses. These houses were
judged, and certificates were
awarded.

Gingerbread
House Decorating Event


